
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

President RI:  Ian H. S Riseley 

D9820 Governor: Don Ripper 

D9820 EG Assistant Governor: 

        Judy van der Vlugt 

Club President: Tony Murray 

Past President: Helen Crosby 

Corres Secretary:  Gillian Reeve   

Minute Secretary: Noel Wheeldon 

Treasurer:  Gillian Reeve 

Membership 

& Vocation  Brian Ross 

PR, Bulletin,  Helen Crosby and 

Facebook, Web: Gillian Reeve 

Youth Service: Ula Sheather 

 

Community   John Ariens 

Programs   John Walker 

International:        Margaret Macfarlane 

Foundation:  Margaret Macfarlane 

 

Club Meets at:  The Bairnsdale Club 

Tuesdays 6pm  68 Nicholson St  

     Bairnsdale 

PH: 5152 4301 Phone     

Club before 12 noon 

 

Web Sites to visit: 

Our Facebook Page – rcbairnsdale 

Our Webpage – rcbairnsdale.org 

Youtube.com/rotary 

Rotary International - rotary.org.au 

 

Marquee Hire:         John Crawford 

0412432325  

Marquee Volunteers are welcome 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
Correspondence to the Secretary 
Rotary Club of Bairnsdale 
PO 287, Bairnsdale.  3875. 
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Celebrations 
Birthday 

Lyn Johnston – 2 November 

 

Inductions 

Geoff Johnston – 2.11.1976 – 41 Yrs 

DOOR & WELCOME 

ROSTER 

October  John Crawford 
    Rex Estoppey 
 
November Geoff Johnston 
    Volunteer required 
 

If not available please organise 
a replacement 

What’s On 
 

Our Meetings 5.45 pm for 6.15pm start 

    

31 October  Gerry Ciaverello 

    College Music 

 

7 November No Meeting  

Melbourne Cup 

 

14 November  Bruce Crowe 

Tambo Waste Recycling 

Plant – Site visit 

 

21 November Pizza Night 

   John Crawford’s house 

 

28 November AGM & Board Meeting 

 

5 December Ryla Students 

 

12 December Social Night 

   Margaret Macfarlane’s  

 

19 December Christmas Breakup 

 Combined with Mitchell 

 River Club 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Wednesday 8 November 

Polio Plus Film Night 

A combined project of the three Rotary 

Clubs in Bairnsdale 

Murder on the Orient Express 
$25 per ticket 

Includes drinks and nibbles prior to the 

movie 

Other Clubs 
 
Mitchell River ~ Bairnsdale RSL 

Monday 5.45pm for 6.00pm  

Leave Message 9517 1220 before 11.00am 

Mondays 
 

Bairnsdale Sunrise ~ International Motel 

Wednesday 6.45am for 7.00am 
Call Sue 0438 278 258 

 

Lakes Entrance ~ Central Hotel 

Wednesday 6.00pm for 6.30pm 

Call Lesley 0419 871 197 

 

Orbost ~ Orbost Club 

Thursday 6.00pm for 6.30pm 

Call Gillian 0429 591 012 
 

 

 

Bairnsdale Show Gates 
 

The show committee has given us the 
details for manning the gates on 
Saturday 11 November. It will be 
slightly different than last year and it 
looks as if we will be in charge of the 
pavilion gate, which will be mainly 

for exhibitors and competitors. Times 
required 7.30 am to 4.30 pm. I will 
be asking members to let me know if 
and at what times they will be 
available on the day. We can only 
hope that the weather is a little 

kinder than last year. 

 
 

Vocational Visit – Tambo Waste 
 
On 14 November we will be having a 
vocational visit to the Tambo Waste 
Recycling Plant at 76/78 McMillan 
St, Bairnsdale. We will be meeting at 
there at 6.15 pm and after the visit 
will go to the Bairnsdale Club for a 

later meal. We will need to confirm 
numbers of members who will have a 
meal, which will probably be an 
informal night. Let John Walker 
know so that we can confirm with 
the Bairnsdale Club ASAP. 
 
 
 
 
CHRISTMAS CAKES AND PUDDINGS 

 

Rum & Brandy Cakes ~ Steamed 

Puddings ~ Mini Puddings 

 

They are now in stock and you can either 

buy direct from Tim –  

Mobile: 0408 721 017 or  

E-mail: trgibson.1963@gmail.com 

 

They are also available around town – 

RACV Shop, WGM, Bloom Hearing and 

Goodmans Farm Seed & Garden Centre 

 
I found one at the back  my pantry, Best 

By 30.6.2015. I opened and tasted, it was 

good as the day it was packed, if not better.  

All profits will go towards Rotary projects 
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BOARD MEETING 

 

Another Board Meeting bites the dust and things are 
going along well. 
 

President 
Tony is happy with the way things are progressing 
for the year. Plans are underway for the joint 
Christmas breakup with Mitchell River Club. 
 

Secretary 
Most correspondence comes via email these days and 
is distributed to all members, so we are all kept well 
informed. 
 

Treasurer 
Monies have been transferred to the Projects Account 
for use on future projects. The Hariti Scholarship 
monies from the function in January, has been sent 
to the Jogjakarta Tamansari Club for distribution at 

the upcoming presentation ceremony. Monies have 
been sent to Nagle College for Presentation Night, the 
same will be given to the Secondary College. All 
members’ fees now up to date. 
 

International 
Awake and Shine School should be back on track as 
the unrest in the area has settled down. Members 
from the Benalla Club have travelled over there, but 
did not take the sponsorship monies that we have 
collected, so we will have to wait and see when it will 
get there. Gillian and Chris to organise the social 
night 9 January 2018 re Hariti Scholarships, to be 
hosted by Rex and Cec at their home, thanks for the 
offer!! 
 

Community 
A successful Hat Night raising $168.00 for ARHR. 

The club decided to pledge $5000.00 towards the 
Hope Restart Centre, to be handed over when 
needed. We will be manning the gates at the 
Bairnsdale Show, Saturday 11 November (a roster 
will be organised at this week’s meeting). If we are 
going to do the health care kits again this year we 
need to access a District Grant if we can. 
 

Foundational 
On track with the Polio Plus film night, our club is 
organising the sandwiches so some volunteers 
required, Patricia has already put her hand up. We 
hope that all members have been able to sell all their 
tickets. 
 

Membership 
Another potential member in the wings and Tony M 
has a couple more as in the wings, we may be 

lowering our average age yet 
 

Public Relations 
Still getting in the paper on a regular basis and 
bulletins are available from our website. Facebook 
still getting many hits and stories posted on a regular 
basis. 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

PIZZA NIGHT 

JOHN CRAWFORDS 

TUESDAY 21 NOVEMBER 2017 

 

$20 per head – Two course meal 

 

Profits from the night will go to Production Line 

 

I have it on good authority that the new wood fired 

pizza oven has been christened and the pizzas were 

up to their usual very high standard, so it looks to be 

a good night. Save the date and remember all past 

members, partners, family and friends are welcome. 

 

An attendance sheet will be circulated tonight, 

as Janet needs numbers by 12 November 

National Immunisation Day January 2018 
 

I am happy to report that Ula and I will once again be 
travelling to Moradabad in January to participate in the 
NID. We are going with the usual group Bob and Jill 
Richards from the Rotary Club of Sandringham, plus 
several other Rotarians from that club. We are putting the 
call out for small stuffed toys as these are handed out to 
the children. They need to be about palm size as we have 
to carry over 50 toys and the suitcase has cope. 

 
 

Ula will also be taking over Days for Girls kits to be 
distributed in Moradabad through the DfG organisations 
there.  
 

This will also be an opportunity to see how the projects 
are progressing, our club assisted financially is some of 

these. 

 


